Beta Pi Newsletter

Delta Kappa Gamma promotes key women educators.



Beta Pi Chapter, Xi (Tennessee) State, Delta Kappa Gamma Society International

♠ Facebook
♠ @DKG SI

Leading women educators impacting education worldwide.

Maynardville, TN, USA

sherrie.collins@ucps.org

865-363-3420

xibetapi.weebly.com

President's Letter

Hello All ~

I'm looking forward to seeing everyone at the orientation meeting on Monday, Feb. 12, at 4:00 in the library. We are starting at 4:00 because our prospective new members may not want to stay so late after school lets out for a meeting. If you can't get here for the first part, please come on in and join us as soon as you can. This meeting will be informal, with lots of mingling. I'd like for you to talk to as many people as possible. Be ready to share two or three ways that DKG has affected your life - personally or professionally. Also, let's all wear something that is DKG related to show our pride in our society.

See you then, Lana

XI STATE WEBSITE DKG WFBSITF

Upcoming Events

Orientation Meeting - Feb. 12, 4:00 PM, at UCHS

National Legislative Seminar invitation and brochure –due February 10, 2018

- Beginning Xi State Leadership Management Seminar application –due February 25,
 2018
- Xi State Breakout Session Proposal -due March 1, 2018

Orientation Meeting

Invite prospective members to attend our orientation meeting on February 12th. We will have an informal informational get-together to tell our DKG stories to those who attend. We will also be sharing information about the society and inviting them to join us. Those who decide to join will be initiated in March. We will not have snacks for this meeting, only treat bags for prospective members.







Membership Dues

Active - \$85 Reserve - \$58

Attendance Drawing

Each time you attend a meeting, you get to enter your name for our drawing in May!

Happy Birthday!

Pat Phillips - January 1

Legislative Update

CHIP FUNDING

Recently Congress seems to be close to an agreement which would extend the CHIP program for five or six years. The Children's Health Insurance Program (CHIP) is designed to fill the gap between low income groups that qualify for Medicaid and more affluent families who can afford health insurance. It is estimated that about 9 million children get health coverage under this program. Funding for this program is now being discussed in Congress which should soon reach agreement on a bill to be sent to the President for his signature. The current funding is due to expire March 31, but many states will run out of funds prior to that date or have already run out of money.



